
Reopening of On Sau Road Park and
Jordan Valley Swimming Pool

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (September
9) that On Sau Road Park in Kwun Tong District has been reopened, while
Jordan Valley Swimming Pool in the same district will be reopened at 2.30pm
today.

     These venues were temporarily closed earlier for for clearance and
urgent repair works.
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